
     
 

 

TENNIS NOTICE 
 
 
 

Dear Members,  

 

The scheduled maintenance work on the Tennis Court 4 has been postponed 

until the end of June due to the recent inclement weather conditions. 

 

The heavy rain over the past few weeks have delayed the planned resurfacing 

and repairs to the tennis court surfaces. Unfortunately, this means the court 

will not be available for use. The courts are now expected to reopen for play by 

the end of June, weather permitting. We appreciate your patience during this 

delay. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

  

 

 

 

Jimmy Wong  

Tennis Convenor  

26th May 2024  
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